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On Wednesday afternoon we 
had a virtual workshop with   
Emma Reynolds author and      
illustrator of ‘Amara and the 
Bats’.  Emma shared her book 
with us and taught us so much 
about how wonderful and       
important bats are.  Did you know that if it   
weren't for bats we wouldn't have chocolate?   
In the workshop Emma taught us how to draw 
bats and we even worked with her to create a 
pair of very unique characters.   
We all had an amazing time and it appears that 
Emma did too.  

Our newsletter is sent 
out fortnightly to keep 

you up to date. 

For World Book Day we explored 
the book ‘The Boy, the Mole, the 
Fox and the Horse’ by Charlie 
Mackesy.  We were delighted to 
see our school core values     
shining through this beautiful 
book and many of us agreed with 
Mole’s feelings about cake. 
 
We absolutely loved looking at all of the fabulous 
potatoes dressed as storybook characters and 
thoroughly enjoyed spotting those from books we 
have shared together in class.  What a fantastic 
display of our love of reading!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We all arrived at school on Tuesday morning to 
find that our chairs had gone on strike.  They left 
us a letter explaining their grievances and we 
swiftly sprang into action writing letters to     
apologise for how we have treated them.  Our   
letters did the trick and we were all delighted to 
see our chairs back on our return from playtime.   

 
 

 
 

Our next Talk for Writing unit 
is based on the fabulous Oliver 
Jeffers book ‘The Day the    
Crayons Quit’.  If you haven’t 
read it before you simply must 
follow the link to hear the best 
reading of the story going.   https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=489micE6eHU 
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